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SERVICE BULLETIN

SLC 500 End of Life

ATTENTION!

Dear Valued Customer,
It is our responsibility to inform you that Allen-Bradley’s SLC 500 platform has many already discontinued
components with more reaching end blife by the end of October 2024.

As a valued customer Granco Clark wanted to get this notice out so you can explore options of replacing or
upgrading your current controls system. If you are interested in a controls or processor upgrade, please
reach out to your salesman or email sales@grancoclark.com
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